
 

Fun with friends, new adventures, making a difference, and 

exploring new possibilities. We are forming new troops at 

Buckhorn Elementary now and looking for volunteers to 

support the next generation of female leaders. 

 

Join now or email us at: fossilvalleygirlscouts@gmail.com  

for more information. 
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